Bhoj Reddy Engineering College for Women
Academic and Examination Section

3 September 2020

CIRCULAR

Sub: Notification for Readmission to all the Students detained due
shortage of credits or attendance. - Reg.

Ref: JNTUH Letter No. EB/359/2020, Dated: 25-08-2020

All the Students detained due to shortage of credits (who may or may
not have secured the minimum credits required for promotion as per the
regulation applicable) or detained due to shortage of attendance are
informed that you are eligible for readmission. The last date for the
application for readmission is 7 September 2020. As the online classes
for the I Semester of Academic Year 2020-21 have already started from

1 September 2020 you are informed to report or contact immediately.
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